



Town of West Seneca

Municipal Building 1250 Union Road West Seneca, New York 14224



TO:

Honorable Town Board

Town of West Seneca

ATTN.:

Supervisor Dickson

FROM:

Daniel M. Denz

Chief of Police

DATE:

September 23, 2020

RE:

Detective Captain Robert Sporysz

Dear Honorable Town Board:

Please be advised that Detective Captain Robert Sporysz is retiring from service effective, Wednesday September 30, 2020. Captain Sporysz had served the Town of West Seneca for the past twenty five (25) years and I wish him well in his future retirement. He will be greatly missed.

I request the West Seneca Town Board accept his notice of retirement and authorize the Supervisor to sign the necessary forms for Erie County Personnel.

Respectfully.

Daniel M. Denz Chief of Police

TOWN OF WEST SENECA POLICE DEPARTMENT INTRA-DEPARTMENTAL COMMUNICATION

TO:

CHIEF D. DENZ

FROM:

CAPTAIN R. SPORYSZ

SUBJECT:

RETIREMENT

DATE:

SEPTEMBER 14, 2020

I have submitted my Service Retirement Application (RS 6037) to the New York State and Local Retirement System, Office of the New York State Comptroller. My requested date of retirement is 09/30/2020. My final day with the West Seneca Police Department will be 09/29/2020.

I am grateful to have worked with the proud, professional, and dedicated men and women of this department throughout my career. It has been a pleasure working under your leadership and I'm sure the department will continue to be the best local law enforcement agency in the state well into the future!